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BCI BURKE INCLUSIVE ORBIT MERRY-GO-ROUND 

BCI Burke announced a recall of its Inclusive Orbit Merry-Go-Round due to a crush hazard.  The space between the 

rotating platform and the stationary outer rim can leave a gap that narrows too much, posing a crushing hazard to 

children.  The firm has received reports of two incidents of fingers getting trapped in the gap between the rotating 

platform and the outer rim, resulting in two finger crushing injuries. 

The product has three handrails and a seat, and it is designed for a capacity of six children. The platform surface is 

flush with the ground surrounding it. Recalled model numbers include 560-0042 or 560-0051. Owners of the 

equipment can contact BCI Burke to determine which unit they have. 

Owners should immediately stop using the recalled merry-go-rounds and contact the owner of the equipment, such as 

park director or school principal, to determine if equipment has been inspected and repaired. Contact BCI Burke to 

schedule an inspection and free onsite repair at 800-266-1250 from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. CT Monday through 

Friday.  Or email at orbit@bciburke.com or online at https://www.bciburke.com/recall or www.bciburke.com and click 

on “Recall” at the top of the page for more information. 

mailto:orbit@bciburke.com
https://www.bciburke.com/recall
http://www.bciburke.com/

